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11th January 2022 
 
Spring Term Extra-Curricular Clubs 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Due to low numbers for some extra-curricular clubs, we have had to make some changes to 
what clubs we are offering this term. 
 
Please see timetable below. 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Judo * 
Year 1 - 6 
Coach Liam 
20 Places 

Rugby* Cancelled 
Year 1 & 2 
Mr Robertson 
20 Places 

Judo *Moved 
to Monday 
Years 3, 4, 5, 6 
Coach Liam 
20 Places 

Multi-Skill Sports 
Reception 
Mrs Cook 
20 Places  

Dodgeball * 
Year 3, 4, 5, 6 
Coach Liam 
20 Places 

 Construction 
Year 1 & 2 
Mrs Pirie 
12 Places 

 Gymnastics * 
Years 1 - 6 
Mr Robertson 
20 Places 

Homework 
Year 3, 4, 5, 6 
Miss Gray 
20 Places 

Crochet 
Current Members Only 

Mrs Mitchison 

Times Tables Rock 
Stars (TTRS) 
Year 3 & 4 
Mr Hodgson 
20 Places 

 Music 
Years 3, 4, 5, 6 
Mrs Richardson 
20 Places 

 

 Table Tennis – 
Moved from 
Monday 
Year 5 & 6 
Mr Todd 
10 Places 

 Lunchtime Times 
Tables Rock Stars 
(TTRS) 
Year 4 
Mrs Sanders 

 

 
 
Judo - Unfortunately, we have low numbers for both of our Judo clubs. We have decided to 
merge the clubs and have all year groups together on a Monday. If you had already paid for 
a Wednesday Judo club space then you have automatically been moved to a Monday. If this 
is no longer suitable, please let us know and we can refund you.  
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Rugby - We have cancelled Rugby club due to a lack of interest. We will refund those who 
have already paid for this.  
 
Gymnastics - We have made Gymnastics club on a Thursday available to all year groups 
now.  
 
Table Tennis – We have had to move to a Tuesday. If this is no longer suitable, please let us 
know and we can refund you. 
 
Clubs will commence week beginning 16th January 2023 and run for a total of 10 weeks. 
There will be 5 weeks before the February half term holiday and 5 weeks after. The final 
week for clubs will be week commencing 27th March. Each club will run from 3:15 to 4:15pm 
on the given day, with the exception of Homework club on a Friday which will run until 4pm. 
 
Clubs lead by school staff are run entirely on a voluntary basis and the money raised from 
these clubs goes towards school resources. There will be a nominal fee of £1 per session for 
clubs run by school staff, which will be paid as a block of 10. Lunchtime TTRS with Mrs 
Sanders and Homework Club with Miss Gray are Free of Charge. 
 
Clubs with an asterix * use an external coach and will be charged at £2 per session for a 
block of 10 weeks, to help cover the cost of the coach.  
 
All clubs need to be paid for at the point of booking to secure a space via School Gateway 
and will be offered on a first come, first served basis until all spaces have been filled. If you 
pay for a club but do not book a space in the clubs, the place will be cancelled in the event 
the club is oversubscribed.  
 
If you would like to book a club, please do so by Friday 13th January. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher 
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